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From: Rick Mckinley

To: EedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Please save Batman electorate name.
Date: Tuesday, 1 May 2018 3:14:19 PM

My family and | have lived in Batman for over 50 years, we do not want the name changed. The
Darebin council does not represent many of it's electorate with it's views on changing the name. The
council has been taken over by the loony left Greens and is out of control , they stopped Australia
Day celebrations, are pushing the climate change myth and want open borders for refugees. They did
not mention any of these issues before they were elected and they need to concentrate on normal
council duties like local roads and the large illegal rubbish dumping issues we have in Darebin.
Please reject their request to change the Batman electorate name.

Regards

Rick Mckinley
Jeanette Mckinley
Brian Mckinley
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